“Wildfires in Nevada require a substantial amount of resources to fight every year and our firefighters should have access to everything they need to protect our communities and surrounding lands.  It is critical that the Elko Regional Airport has resources to contribute to that effort.  Safety of our airports is of the utmost importance and these funds will help enhance existing facilities and airport infrastructure in the Carson Valley, said Heller.” 

